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 FACEBOOK 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Diary Dates 

Friday 8th September 

Ingle Farm East has got talent 

Thursday 14th September 

Getting to know Asia     

 performance 

Friday 15th  September 

Assembly hosted by room 3 

Monday 18th September 

Parent/Teacher interviews 

Friday 22nd September 

Open morning 

 

 

We have great school grounds and facilities at Ingle Farm East primary school 

that we use to enhance student learning. Each week two classes at our school 

have an opportunity to engage in our Stephanie Alexander kitchen garden    

program which provides our student`s with real life learning experiences.          

Today our teachers and students made use of our school environment albeit 

dealing with  unseasonal spring weather, by participating in Outdoor    classroom 

day. Research tells us that outdoor  learning improves children’s health,              

engages them with learning and leads to a greater connection with nature.  
 

On Friday, parents are invited to attend our annual Ingle Farm East has got talent 

show. This is an opportunity for our students to showcase their performing arts 

skills. The performance will begin at 2:00pm and be held in the hall.  
 

A reminder that this term parents / caregivers will have the chance to meet with 

their child`s teacher for interviews. Interviews are an important opportunity to 

communicate progress and to set goals for future learning. Please return the 

notes as soon as possible to confirm your interview time. 
 

We will soon begin to have discussions about our class structure for next year. 

Please let us know if you definitely will not be here next year or on the flip side, if 

you know of families that are looking to enrol a child at our school or have yet to 

make a decision about a school for next year. I am more than happy to conduct 

personalised tours of our school to any potential new enrolments.  
 

Our Parent Opinion survey will once again be available as a link on our website 

home page www.ingleastps.sa.edu.au. It will be active until Tuesday 26th        

September at 11:59pm AEST.  Parents will also have an opportunity to complete 

a hard copy of the survey which will be available from your child`s class teacher 

and from the front office. The data from the survey provides us with valuable   

information and will assist in future planning and  on-going improvements. 
 

Finally, we intend to have an Open morning on Friday 22nd September. Parents 

will be invited to meet with the leadership team at 9:10 and then go on a guided 

tour throughout the school visiting all classes and learning spaces. Stay tuned for 

more information.  

 

Mike Sims 

Principal 

 

Ingle Farm East 

Primary School 

Newsletter 

mailto:info@ingleastps.sa.edu.au
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Student comments what they like 

about outdoor learning & play 

L ƭƛƪŜ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƭƛƳō ǘǊŜŜǎ ŀƴŘ Ǉƭŀȅ 

ŦƻƻǘȅΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ǌǳƴ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘ 

ŀ ōƛǘ ƻŦ ŜȄŜǊŎƛǎŜΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǎǘǳũ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǎǝŎƪǎ ŀƴŘ 

ǎǘǳũΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ǎǇƻǊǘǎΦ 

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ǉƭŀȅ ƭƛƪŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ ŎŀƳǇΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ǌǳƴ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘ 

ŀ ōƛǘ ƻŦ ŜȄŜǊŎƛǎŜΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ ƛǘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ŬǧŜǊΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ŀƴŘ Řƻ 

ŦǊŜŜ ǝƳŜΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ ŎǊƛŎƪŜǘΦ 

L ƭƛƪŜ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǘǳũ ŀƴŘ Ǉƭŀȅ 

ƎŀƳŜǎ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜΦ 

¦ǎŜŦǳƭ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜǎ 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκƻǳǘŘƻƻǊŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳŘŀȅΦŎƻƳΦŀǳκ 

bŀǝƻƴŀƭ DŜƻƎǊŀǇƘƛŎ ŦƻǊ ƪƛŘǎ 

ƘǧǇǎΥǿǿǿΦƴŀǘƎŜƻƪƛŘǎΦŎƻƳκŀǳκІ 

ǿǿǿΦƴŀǘǳǊŜǇƭŀȅΦƻǊƎΦŀǳ 

ǿǿǿΦŀǊǘƴŜǘΦŎƻƳκŀǊǝǎǘǎκŀƴŘȅ-ƎƻƭŘǎǿƻǊǘƘȅκ 



  /54$//2 ,%!2.).' )$%!3 Ǫ !#4)6)4)%3 

FIND THE TREASURE 

Draw a map of your outdoor area. Mark some 

places in the map where you have hidden some 

treasure. Share tour map with your family and 

see what they can find. 

OUTDOOR TEXTURE RUBBINGS 

Take a piece of paper and pencil  

outside. Place the paper over different 

surfaces and use the pencil to shade 

over the texture. Talk about the     

different imprints you have made. 

Craft a Landscape 

Make a mini landscape out of dirt.  

Include mountains, valley¡s and  

other landform. Ask family members  

to help you take photos or draw a picture 

of what you made. 

MIRROR  MIRROR 

Gather natural objects from your    

outdoor area and think about patterns to 

create a natural artwork. Have a look at 

some work by artist Andy Goldsworthy 

for some ideas. 

EXPLORE A MINI ENVIRONMENT  

Find a space outside and look for all the   

insects, bugs and living things you can find in 

that space for just five minutes. Ask your  

family members to help you keep a record. 

CONSTRUCT A PEBBLE TOWER 

          ééé...with tiny little pebbles. 

                                How high can you go? 
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Do you have a child starting school in 2018?  

Students who turn 5 before the 1st May each year will begin their 

schooling on the first  day of Term 1 in that year. Those that turn 5 on or 

after 1st May will begin on the first day of Term 1 in the following year.  

If you know of any families that are considering sending their children to 

Ingle Farm East ask them to come in to see us or to phone us on 

82645166 to discuss their childôs enrolment. We are more than happy to 

conduct individual tours of the school. Please contact the school for 

more information. If you have a child starting at Ingle Farm East  in 

2018 and have not given the office an enrolment form, please contact 

the school. This will enable us to more accurately gather information on 

projected numbers of new enrolments and work towards permanent    

appointment of teachers.  

There will be an Open day on Friday 22nd September where existing 

and potential new families are invited for a guided tour of the school. 

Are ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀƴȅ 
ǉǳŀƭƛŬŜŘ ōǳƛƭŘŜǊǎκ

ŦŜƴŎŜǊǎ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ƻǳǊ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ  ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΚ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ  

ǊŜǇƻǎƛǝƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦŜƴŎŜ 

ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƘŜ   {ǘŜǇƘŀƴƛŜ 

!ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊ  DŀǊŘŜƴ 

ŀƴŘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎƳŀƭƭ Ƨƻōǎ tƭŜŀǎŜ 

ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ 

ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ǳǎ ŀ ǉǳƻǘŜ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴ 

!.bΦ 

Congratulations 

To the follow students who have won a 
double pass to latitude for their  entry  

in the  

 Latitude Think Design Win  

Competition¡. 

Ben Room 12 

Breanna Room 12 

Charlotte Pod 2A 

Emily Pod 1 

Harlem Room 12 

Jade Room 12 

Larni Pod 2A 

Lola Room 12 

Mackenzie Room 12 

Sophie Room 12 

FATHER’S DAY  

RAFFLE WINNERS 

 
To  

MINOR PRIZE WINNERS 
Kate—Room 12 

Cameron—Room 1 
Anne-Marie—Pod 2A 

Jayden—Room 3 
 

MAJOR PRIZE WINNER 
Anne-Marie—Pod 2A 

 

Wǳǎǘ ƻǾŜǊ н ǿŜŜƪǎ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ²ƻƻƭǿƻǊǘƘǎ 9ŀǊƴ ϧ[ŜŀǊƴ      

ǇǊƻƳƻǝƻƴ ŬƴƛǎƘŜǎ ¢Ƙŀƴƪȅƻǳ ǘƻ  ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŘǊƻǇǇŜŘ 

²ƻƻƭǿƻǊǘƘǎ 9ŀǊƴ ϧ [ŜŀǊƴ ǎƘŜŜǘǎ ƻǊ ǎǝŎƪŜǊǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŶŎŜΦ  

²ƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƳƻǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ǘƘŜ {w/ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎŜƭŜŎǘ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ 

ƴŀǘǳǊŜ ǇƭŀȅΦ 

INGLE FARM EAST  

HAS TALENT SHOW 

FRIDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 

2PM IN HALL 

FAMILIES WELCOMED TO ATTEND 

OVERDUE MATERIAL & SERVICES 

CHARGES 

Thankyou to the Parents that have 

already paid or organized payment of 

material and service charges. 

Material and services fees for 2017 are 

now very overdue and must be paid as 

soon as possible. If you believe you are 

entitled to school card and do not have a 

form please collect one from the Finance 

Office. Please speak to me if you need 

clarification on criteria for entitlement of 

school card benefits or to arrange    

payment. Failure to pay material and 

services fee before the end of term may 

result with the account being sent to the 

Debt Collector. 

Alicja Cheshire (Finance Manager) 


